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Cedar class                           Spring 1  Week 1 
 
Happy new year! I hope you all had a lovely break. Thank you very much for the 
kind gifts and cards. It is really appreciated. Also, I have loved seeing the 
photos of the cooking that the children have done at home. It looked very 
yummy! I have not been that well this week, but the children have done very 
well working with different adults. We have now launched our new topic – 
Frozen Kingdoms – with a fun Science style investigation that had a surprising 
reveal! There are a few changes this term with regards to homework and PE so 
please read the information below carefully. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – complete the handwriting sheet they have brought home. These 
will be tested every Friday. 
Reading – read at least 3 times across the week to an adult and record in their 
reading records. These will be checked every Friday. 
Times tables – practice their focus timetable. These will be tested every 
Friday.  
Maths – perimeter – the sheet is double sided! 
 
PE 
Tuesday – indoor PE 
Friday – outdoor PE 
Children no longer need to come to school in PE kit as both lessons are in the 
afternoons so please can they bring their kit in a bag to change in to. 
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Have a great weekend!  Mrs Parry 
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